Department of Planning Services
1555 N 17" Ave.

Greeley, CO 80631

Website: www.weldgov.com
E-Mail: tparko@weldgov.com
Phone: 970-400-3572

Fax: 970-304-6498

June 11, 2019

Noble Energy

Attn: Dan Kearney

1625 Broadway, Suite 2200
Denver, CO 80202

RE: Noble Energy Mustang CDP & Weld County Comprehensive WOGLA
Dear Mr. Kearney,

This letter serves as acknowledgement of Weld County receiving the completed Comprehensive Weld
Oil & Gas Location Assessment (Comprehensive WOGLA) for the Mustang CDP area.

The Weld County Department of Planning Services has reviewed your submittal and determined that
sufficient evidence was provided in the Comprehensive WOGLA demonstrating that the standards set
forth in Sections 23-2-1010 & Sections 23-2-1020 of the Weld County Code will be met.

Supplemental information for each location contained within the Comprehensive WOGLA will be
required prior to final Director of Planning Services administrative approval.

The term of the Comprehensive WOGLA and the individual locations contained within is six (6) years.

The applicant shall comply with and continue to meet WOGLA standards. Necessary personnel from
Weld County Government shall be granted access onto the property at any reasonable time in order to
ensure the activities carried out on the property comply with WOGLA Standards. Failure to cure non-
compliance with the standards may result in rescission of this approval in accordance with section 23-2-
1070 of the Weld County Code.

Sincerely, ;
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Tom Parko
Director of Planning Services



